
ミツミネキャリアアカデミー日本語コース 
（三峰日本語学校） 

Mitsumine Career Academy Japanese Language Course 

 

19 December 2022 (Reiwa 4) 

Dear students and colleagues! 

 

New Year’s Holiday Closing Notice 

 28 December (Wed) ～ 4 January (Wed)  

 

27 December 2022 (Tue) Last working day 

05 January  2023 (Thu) First working day 

 

This year, immigration restrictions were finally lifted, no more quarantine. All 

of the students who waiting to enter Japan and new students were able to come to 

Japan. The number of students is almost back to before corona.  

However, the coronavirus has not yet subsided, and seems that it will take some 

time to return to our pre-corona daily life. Hopefully that people all over the 

world will return to their normal lives as soon as possible and that 2023 will be 

a wonderful year for everyone. 

We continue to do our best to make next year better for our school and we still 

look forward to your support and encouragement. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

                                                    

 

 

  

〒169-0074 東京都新宿区北新宿4-1-1第3山廣ビル 事務局4F 
Dai3Yamahiro Bldg. 4-1-1 Kitashinjuku,Shinjukuku,Tokyo,Japan 

TEL:81-3-5332-9332 FAX:81-3-5332-9331   
☜URL:http://www.mcaschool.jp  E-mail:info@mcaschool.jp☞   
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